
During the winter season it is important to 
remember to keep all sidewalks free from snow 
and ice after a storm.  This is helpful for anyone 

using the sidewalks for access to schools and 
walking in the neighborhood.  Please be a good 
neighbor and clean your sidewalks at the earliest 

opportunity after the storm has ended.  Your 
assistance is greatly appreciated.


